
Bus diversions during Glamis Road
closure – an update #dundeewestend
Further to my update last Wednesday about bus diversions during the temporary
closure of Glamis Road between the rounadbouts with Blackness Road and
Dickson Avenue, the City Council has now advised of an amendment to this to
accommodate access to Royal Victoria Hospital.

Here’s the council’s update :

“The Roads Maintenance Partnership has taken the decision to allow bus
services X7/8 and 204 to access Royal Victoria Hospital.

Diversions for services X7/8 and 204 are now complicated and therefore not
described in detail but in simple terms passengers normally boarding at
Glamis Road can use Royal Victoria Hospital as a boarding point.

Due to the works bus services cannot stop on Glamis Road.

I think the vast majority of passengers will use the option of catching buses
on Blackness Road or Ninewells Avenue.”

New public notice :

http://www.government-world.com/bus-diversions-during-glamis-road-closure-an-update-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/bus-diversions-during-glamis-road-closure-an-update-dundeewestend/
http://www.dundeewestend.com/2018/02/bus-diversions-during-glamis-road.html
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